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Date: April 19, 2024 
 
To,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
‘Exchange Plaza’ C-1, Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification on Increase in Volume 
 
With reference to your email dated April 19, 2024 captioned subject seeking clarification from 
the Company on increase in volume of Company's securities across Exchanges in the recent past, 
we would like to inform that the Company has not withheld any material & positive information/ 
event that is required to be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any other material information/ event that in our 
opinion would have a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the scrip. 
 
All the material information, that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the Company 
which include all price sensitive information under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, have been disclosed by the company within the 
stipulated time.  
 
Further, we would further like to clarify that the Company ensures that the investors have latest 
relevant information about our Company; and there are no information /announcement 
(including impending announcement), which in our opinion may have a bearing on the price / 
volume behavior in the scrip of the Company's security and which is not disclosed to the Stock 
Exchanges. 
 
Therefore, the increase in volume of the Company's share is purely due to market conditions and 
apparently market driven on which the Company neither has any control nor has any knowledge 
of reasons.  
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
 
Thanking You 
For PTC Industries Limited  
 
 
Smita Agarwal 
Director and CFO 
DIN: 00276903  
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